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It is with the greatest sadness that we have learned that Véronique Colucci has passed away. 
 
The thoughts of everyone at TF1, a long-standing partner of the Restos du Cœur and the “Enfoirés”, are 
with her family, children and loved ones at this very sad time, as we pay tribute to one of the leading 
figures in the campaign to help the poorest in our society. 
 
Gilles Pélisson says: “Here at TF1, we have been deeply touched by this sad news. We have lost a friend 
who through her determination, generosity and passion continued the splendid and vital campaign 
initiated by Coluche over 30 years ago. Everyone at TF1 extends their sincerest condolences to her family 
and loved ones.” 
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